
P7 Treat 



We had a movie 

night and watched  

Despicable Me 3. 



The children enjoyed eating a takeaway in school and then they 

were presented with their high school ties and signature books.  



Special thanks to Mrs Lawrie for baking these delicious cakes and also 

the Parent Council for all the popcorn and sweets.  


